Re Planning Application 12/01802/REM - layout, appearance, scale and landscaping for 82 dwellings on land South of Blackwood Place and Molineux Drive and North West of Cotefield Farm Oxford Road Bodicote.

With reference to the above planning application, we have to strongly object to the plans submitted by Banner Homes.

Firstly, the vast majority of the ‘affordable houses’ appear to be situated directly behind the existing houses in Blackwood Place.  Why?  Our understanding was that they would be integrated across the development. It seems extremely unfair to totally spoil the visual amenity of existing homeowners by allowing higher density housing immediately adjacent to Blackwood Place.

Secondly, the plan shows two houses that back on to our home.  This will mean that our bedroom, conservatory and garden will be overlooked thus totally eliminating our privacy which was the main reason we purchased our  home.  The first row of houses should be moved back considerably and the gardens extended to help maintain our privacy and quality of life.

Thirdly, the mature beech hedgerow and trees.  The developers must be made to safeguard all the existing planting.  There doesn’t appear to be any rear fencing on the proposed plan, just a boundary line through the middle of the hedge.  With additional tree and shrub planting the hedgerow could be incorporated into a pleasant natural screen between both new and old properties.

Presumably you will receive many similar objections from other residents living nearby and hopefully you will ensure that our objections are listened to and due consideration given.  

Can you please acknowledge that you have received this email and have logged it as an official objection and keep us informed as to the outcome.

Kate & Alan  Plumley

35 Blackwood Place

Bodicote OX15 $BD

